
 
 

APPLYING FOR A RECEPTION CLASS PLACE – SEPTEMBER 2019 
 
Log onto www.cornwall.gov.uk 
 
Click on ‘Education & Learning’: 
 

 
 
Click on ‘Apply for a school place’: 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
Click on ‘Apply for a school place for September 2019’: 
 

 
 
Click on the green button ‘Starting infant/primary school’: 
 

 
 



 
 
Click on green button ‘Register and apply for an infant/primary school place’: 
 

 
 
This takes you through to the ‘Citizen Portal’ where you will need to register to continue or 
login if you have made a school application before via this route – then follow the 
instructions.  You can apply for up to THREE existing primary schools. 
 

 



 
 
You THEN need to return to the School Admissions – ‘Starting School September 2019’ page 
where you clicked the green button to access the Portal.  But now you need to click on the 
‘Nansledan School’ link in the pale blue text box: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
This takes you through to this page: 
 

 
 
Click on the green button ‘Apply for a school place at Nansledan School’: 
This takes you through to the separate PDF Application Form: 
 

 
 

You need to download and print this out. 
 
This form must be returned to: School 
Admissions Team, New County Hall,Truro, TR1 
3AY.  
 
If you would like confirmation they have 
received your application, include a stamped 
addressed envelope. 


